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27th February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers. 

We are delighted to share that on Thursday 7th March we will be celebrating World Book Day in school.   

As Reading is essential to success in all subject areas, at West Moors, we are fortunate to 

have time dedicated every day to allow all our pupils the opportunity to read for pleasure 

using our fantastic library to support this - where thousands of books are available on our 

Accelerated Reader programme. Around the time of World Book Day, we also encourage 

students to try new and interesting genres of books, to discuss and share their favourite 

reads, as well as dress up as characters from them! Therefore, on Thursday 7th March, we 

are inviting all pupils (and staff) to dress up as fictional book characters - bringing the 

book into school too, if possible. As well as prizes for the best costumes, £1 World Book 

Day book tokens will be handed out, which pupils can exchange for one of the specially-

produced books for the event or put towards buying another book of their choice.  

This year, in line with our Eco ethos, we would encourage pupils to create or recycle their fictional fancy dress 

costume, rather than purchasing a new one. As well as our activities and discussions 

around our favourite books at 

school, please do continue helping 

in the promotion of reading for 

pleasure.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs Watkins 
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